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From: Tripp, Anthony
To: "Bonnie Bishop-Clark"; Kraemer, Janine; 
Subject: RE: Notice of Treatability Study
Date: Friday, October 07, 2011 8:02:00 AM
Attachments: Ocala FLDEP letter for Notice of Treatability Study.doc 


Ms. Bishop Clark:
 
Your notice of Treatability Study is accepted with one clarification.  The processing limit is 
for 1000 kilograms of mercury containing material, not 1000 kilograms of mercury.  This 
acceptance is also contingent upon having received all other permits and registrations 
necessary to conduct the study prior to the event.
 
Please coordinate with District personnel so that they can attend one of the treatability 
events.
 
Thanks.
 
Anthony R. Tripp, Ph.D., P.E.
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8766
 


From: Bonnie Bishop-Clark [mailto:bonnie@lightingresourcesinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 06, 2011 2:33 PM 
To: Tripp, Anthony; Kraemer, Janine 
Subject: Notice of Treatability Study
 
Please review attached letter.
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards,
Bonnie
 
 
Bonnie Bishop-Clark  
Southeast Branch Manager  
Account Executive  
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Lighting Resources, LLC


Southeast Division/Florida

                  


Anthony R. Tripp


Professional Engineer III



Hazardous Waste Regulations Section



Florida Department of Environmental Protection



Re: Notice for Treatability Study



Mr. Tripp,



Lighting Resources LLC, EPA# FLR000070565, is submitting, Notice of Treatability Study. 



The purpose for the study is to perform a test run after the installation of the Balcan MP8000 lamp processing equipment at our new facility at 1007 SW 16th Lane, Ocala, FL. 34471. This test run will determine whether the newly installed equipment is performing to the manufacturer’s specifications.  



We fully understand that the study can only consist of processing a total of 1000 kilograms of mercury with the processing limited to 250 kilograms per day, allowing us to process for (4) four consecutive days. The anticipated start date is October 18 for the study. Again this is depending on the completion of the equipment installation.  


Full procedures will be documented and reported.



No further processing will be permitted until LRL receives the appropriate permit.



Sincerely,


Bonnie Bishop-Clark


Bonnie Bishop-Clark



Southeast Branch Manager



Account Executive



Lighting Resources LLC



866-961-9100



904-881-2229



bonnie@lightingresourcesinc.com


www.lightingresourcesinc.com
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Lighting Resources LLC 
1007 SW 16th Lane
Ocala, Florida 34471 
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